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Social Subjects: 


This term we will be learning about climate change and linking this to COP 27. Pupils will lead their learning and through many cross curricular activities will gather information and try to persuade others to make a positive change. We will also be taking part in a variety of Christmas activities. 








Literacy: 


This term we are focussing on persuasive writing. Learning about facts and opinions and using these to persuade people to make a change. We will be researching climate change by listening, watching, and reading various facts and opinions. We will continue to complete weekly comprehension activities and will continue to work on our reading strategies during group reading lessons. In grammar we will be learning to use similes and metaphors to enhance our descriptive writing. We will also be working on comparative and superlative adjectives. 
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Other Curricular Areas 


PE days – Wednesdays and Fridays.


Art and Technology – We will be create a variety of seasonal art work demonstrating the visual elements. 


RME – This term we will be learning about Judaism in the lead up to Hanukkah. 





Numeracy: 


Our main focus in numeracy will be addition and subtraction. We will be learning about the different strategies to solve 2 and 3 digit addition and subtraction problem. These include counting on and back, partitioning, compensating and bridging through 10.  


In maths we will be exploring symmetry, patterns and looking into different angles. 








Health & Wellbeing: 


This term we will be exploring substance misuse. We will also be learning ways to keep ourselves safe in a dangerous situation and emergencies. In PE our focus will be gymnastics and basketball.  In class we will continue to look at respect and what it means through our lessons about children’s rights.











How you can help at home… 


This term we have opted for a social homework grid. This is filled of lots of different tasks that you could complete alongside your child. Ask your child what they have been learning, see if they can amaze you with some fascinating facts!








Hello families of P4a! We have settled wonderfully into term 2 and have been taking part in lots of ew learning as well as reinforcing learning from term 1. This term we will be joined with Mrs Jackson, Mrs Dalgleish, Mrs Gray and Mrs Docherty. If you don’t already, please follow me on twitter at @MissFloodNewark. I will try to share our learning journey on here as often as I can. We absolutely love our story time in the afternoon after lunch and completed two novels last term! We have just started the Christmasaurus by Tom Fletcher. The story is all about friendship and families, Christmas, music and magic! In class the children are continuing to work within their groups to earn marbles. The winning group will be allowed to bring some cosy items into school and also have a pillow on their seat in the classroom. As well as this we have started an individual reward system of ‘Superstar Tickets’ where pupils can save up their tickets to buy a range of different prizes. All rewards will be given for demonstrating our wonderful school values! Thank you so much for your continued support this year, I look forward to seeing you all throughout the term!


 Miss Flood










